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National Day
for Truth and
Reconciliation

Mackenzie Valley :'

The Review Board office will be
closed Friday September 30,
2022, to allow our staff to reflect
on the tragic realities faced by
the thousands of Indigenous
children forced to attend
residential schools and the
resulting historic and ongoing
legacy on the survivors, their
families and their communities.




